
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday, 16 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This year we be reinstating some of our parent/carer information sessions about our wider curriculum.  

Our first session will be about our science curriculum and will be presented by our science leader Mel 

Ahmed. The session will take place on Wednesday, 6th December at 6pm via Zoom. The session will finish at 

6:30 pm at the latest.  

If you would like to attend please email us at admin@shsharingey.sch.uk by Monday, 4th December using 

‘science session’ as a subject line. We will email out the Zoom link on the morning of the session.  

 
 

 
Ian Scotchbrook 
Headteacher  
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